
 

 

 

 
 
24 October 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Key Stage 4 Visit Day to St Edmund Hall, Oxford – Tuesday 8th November 

As part of the High Ability programme at Key Stage 4 we are offering your child the chance to attend a Visit 
Day at St Edmund Hall at the University of Oxford.  

This is a great opportunity to see and experience The University of Oxford as well as inspire students to aim 
for the highest goals.  The day is organised by St Edmund Hall and will involve: 

 • An introduction to the University of Oxford 

• Tour of St Edmund Hall 

• Q&A session with student ambassadors 

• Lunch (provided by the college) 

• Science taster session in one of their laboratories 

Please note we will leave school at 8am, and return at 5pm, so students who would normally use school 
transport will need to make alternative arrangements for the day. 

We are asking for a £20 contribution to the cost of transport for the day.  

Places on the trip are limited to fourteen and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. To 
secure a place please book on Arbor-School Activities-Trip-HPA Oxford Visit Trip    
 
There is a very short deadline for this trip - Thursday 27th October.  

Please indicate if you have any dietary requirements to cpurdon@brookvalegroby.com  so I can ensure the 
college knows this prior to the day.  

If you require further details please don’t hesitate to contact me.   

Yours sincerely 

Catriona Purdon   

Catriona Purdon 
HPA Co-ordinator  

mailto:cpurdon@brookvalegroby.com

